
From: Jamen Miller <jamen.miller@crccompanies.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 9:30 AM 
To: Barbara Montanti <bmontanti@mcwd.org> 
Cc: Jean Premutati <jpremutati@mcwd.org>; Jose Cruz <jose.cruz@crccompanies.com>; Eric Ostberg 
<eostberg@tmo.com>; Kathy Barry <kbarry@tmo.com>; Carlos Arellano <cparellano@tmo.com> 
Subject: MBMH: Units to Discontinue Water Service 
 
Barbara, 
 
I hope this finds you doing well! I wanted to first give thanks for the hard work Derek and his team have 
been putting into be flexible in installations the last few weeks. The list of priority installs has been 
completed, and represents a significant savings to our project. 
 
With that, I've attached a list of units we are requesting water service to be disconnected that are 
vacant and currently metered. How may we go about getting that service cancelled? 
 
Moving forward, is there a more preferred way to get this type of information to you? Or someone else 
in your team? 
 
Thanks again for all the help to this point! 
Jamen 
 
--  
Jamen K. Miller 
Deputy Project Director 
Monterey Bay Military Housing 
Monterey, California 
O: 831.237.0575 
C: 831.242.0286 
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